
Crown Castle is proposing to
modify  four  (4)  30ft  existing
wireless  telecommunications
pole  facilities  within
Pittsburgh, Allegheny County,
PA. Modifications include the
replacement  of  the  top
mounted shrouds for a new
overall  height  of  33ft.
(010197-PR)  near  3950
Roberto  Clemente  Drive,  (40
26 27.5 N / 79 57 14.3 W),
(010199-PR) near 4100 Forbes
Avenue, (40 26 35.3 N / 79 57
12 W), (010202-PR) near 3939
Forbes Avenue, (40 26 33.3 N /
79 57 19.6 W) and (010204-PR)
near 4001 Fifth Avenue, (40 26
36.1 N / 79 57 24.2 W) . The
facilities are not expected to
be FAA lighted. Crown Castle
invites  comments  from  any
interested party on the impact
of the proposed action on any
districts,  sites,  buildings,
structures  or  objects
significant in American history,
archaeology,  engineering  or
culture  that  are  listed  or
determined eligible for listing
in  the  National  Register  of
Historic Places and/or specific
reason  the  proposed  action
may have a significant impact
on the quality of the human
environment.  Specific
information  regarding  the
project  is  available  by
contacting  EBI  Consulting,
Project  #010197-PR;
010199-PR;  010202-PR  and
010204-PR,  21  B  Street,
Burlington,  MA 01803,  or  at
757.354.7566.


